
July 9, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Barbara A. Retzlaff 

Treasury, General Government, and Civil Service 

   Appropriation Subcommittee 

United States Senate 

196 Dirksen Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Ms. Retzlaff: 

 

Per our telephone conversation today, I am enclosing materials that we recently provided to 

Subcommittee Chairman Campbell regarding the Review Board’s request for $1.6 million for FY 

1998, to fund one final year of operation. 

 

As I also mentioned on the telephone, the Review Board was pleased that President Clinton signed 

our one year extension for fiscal year 1998.  It is Public Law 105-25. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 724-0088, ext. 227, if you have any questions or need 

additional information.  Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

 

enclosure 


